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Meet the friends

Betty Harms
"Super Friend"

1947-2022

In Memory of:

Born to Frieda and Freddie Harms January 18, 1947
1965 MHS Graduate and Valedictorian
1969 UW-Eau Claire Summa Cum Laude Graduate
University of Utah – Masters Degree in Math
Middle and High School Math teacher in Bozeman, MT & Lower Brule Sioux Schools
Named first National Indian School Board Teacher in 1990
Retired to Mondovi to enjoy and take pride in her garden, read and enjoy fishing
Gave her time and math talents to being the treasurer of the Mondovi Garden Club
and the Mondovi Public Library Friends of the Library.

     It is very appropriate for Betty Harms to be the first Friend of the Library written
about in this column. Betty kept this organization going (sometimes all by herself). Let’s
learn who she was as we lost this friend on April 19, 2022.

    Several donations came in to purchase a television in her honor to especially serve
the children’s programming at our library. Most recently money has been donated to
the building fund in her memory. Betty is missed, but is still an inspiring example of
serving your community. She will be honored on the Giving Tree in the new library
entrance



Saturday, October 15
7:30am-10:30am



Tuesday, October 18

5:00pm



Sat., Nov. 12



December 2022

Pancake Breakfast @ Marten
Community Center



Friends of the Library Meeting @

library



Lefse Konkurranse



Annual Friends Open House

Upcoming events

How to Help with Lefse Konkurranse

Set up Friday evening
Host on Saturday

Prepare a raffle basket or door prize
Bake sandbakels, rosettes, krumkake to sell

More details coming soon.



Please reach out with any questions!



General Info

Library Hours
Labor Day through

Memorial Day

Monday  10 - 6
Tuesday  10 - 7

Wednesday  10-6
Thursday  10 - 7

Friday  10 - 4
Saturday  9-12

Contacts



Library Staff:
Library Assistants:
Cindy Krett        Sarah Cook
Laura Toone      Dani Soha

Library Board:
President:  Terri Vettrus
Secretary:  Heidi Weber
Financial Secretary:  Ginny
Gunderson (assisted by CPA
Richard Geraghty)
Members:  Jeff Rykal, Sheila
Severson, Kathy Stelzleni, and Judy
Weishaar

Friends of the Library:
President:  Ginny Gunderson
Vice President:  Sue Birtzer
Secretary:  Heidi Weber
Treasurer:  Lisa Heike


